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December 2, 2020 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:35pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Judy Kerns, Matt Hull and Brandon Sweeney, Ed Kuczynski and Town Administrator 
Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for November, 2020 were approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $40,777.59. 
 
The Antietam waterline extension is expected to be completed at the end of the following week. It was noted that 
the property owners will need to pay the tap fees to be connected. 
 
Mr. Bishop noted that the new hydrant masts had arrived. He said they would be installed when the weather 
permitted. Mr. Hull said could assist in the installation. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:38pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Ken Lord, Mayor 
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